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Dexter Parks & Recreation Office Notice
MAY 17TH 2013 BY BETH FARRAH

Dexter Parks & Recreation Office Notice

Dexter, Missouri – The Dexter Parks and Recreation Office will be closed next Friday,
May 24th, and will reopen at the brand new facility located at 500 Fairground Drive on
Tuesday, May 28th.
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